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February 7, 2013 

 

Mr. Harold A. Winter 

20157 CR 75.0 

Trinidad, CO  81082 

 

Dear Mr. Winter: 

 

Re: Winter Ranch Pit, Permit No. M-1985-165, Section 6, T32S, R63W, Las Animas County 

 Request for second 5-year period of Temporary Cessation, TC-2 (11/26/12 – 11/25/17) 
 

The Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (DRMS) will post your request for a second 5-year period of 

Temporary Cessation on the agenda of the March 13, 2013 meeting of the Colorado Mined Land Reclamation Board.  

During the meeting, the Board will consider approving the request in accordance with Mined Land Reclamation Act 

sections 34-32.5-103 (11)(c) and Construction Materials Rule 1.13.8(1)(b).  The Board meeting is scheduled to 

begin at 9:00 a.m. in Room 318, 1313 Sherman Street in Denver.  DRMS plans to recommend that the Board approve 

the request, although this plan is subject change if new information is received regarding the request.   

 

If you have any questions or need further information, please contact me. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Tom Kaldenbach 

Senior Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

 


